
New Marlborough Town Library Trustees Meeting-September 22,2020

The meeting was called to order with all present.

The minutes were accepted.

Debbie reported that the salary issue has not been resolved. She met with the new town treasurer.

Debbie proposed that library hours be 11-5:3Q Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday and Saturday
and 11-7:30 on Friday.

The computers are on wireless and the printer has a new connection.

The Drive-by Halloween will be held October 31 from 5:30-7:30 pm. The Friends donated 5800 towards
the cost of new decorations. Pam Gillette will organize a carved pumpkin display. Youth and adults will
be asked to carve pumpkins at home and bring them to the library for the drive-by.

Debbie has turned in all her reports.

Debbie spoke with Scott MacFarland, health inspector, concerning the use of the library computers by

families. She proposed five groups be allowed. Scott approved the plan. She will send a notice to
Maggie's List.

The exterior of the library needs to be painted. The Town will pay for this expense. Debbie will get two
quotes. The library will need to be washed, puttied and the gutters will be checked.

The library trustees wish to thank Debbie Lavalette for the donation of bulbs for a fund raiser.

The next meeting will be held October 20 at 9:30 am.

Respectfully su bmitted, Cla udette Cal lahan


